

## Information Bulletin 2020-003 Release of IAO Private Passenger Rates To be Used in 2020/21 RFG-2 Filings

The Private Passenger Vehicle rates filed by IAO, to be used by Insurers in RFG- 2 filings, have been approved as of October 16, 2020.

Insurers who wish to adopt these rates must file by Feburary 25, 2021.

Please contact the Board at <u>filings@nbib-canb.org</u> to recieve a copy of the most recent Filing Summary Sheets to be completed and submitted with the filing.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to call our office.

New Brunswick Insurance Board Kelly Ferris, Manager Insurance Services kelly.ferris@nbib-canb.org (506) 643-7711

RELEASE DATE: JANUARY 28, 2021